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Washington, D.C. �� Fourth District Rep. Nick Rahall (D�WV)

today announced that the City of Huntington has been awarded a

$2,412,000 Community Develoment Blcok Grant from the Department

of Housing and Urban Development.

"I am pleased that the Department has awarded this entitlement

to HUntington,� Rep. Rahall said. "The money will be used for

housing rehabilitation, economic development, clearance, relocation,

street improvements, storm sewer improvements, public services,

and administration."

The grant is being administered through the Mayor&#39;s office.
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